
Just a reminder of our  LTR meeting on Wednesday, February 14 from 10-11:30 am. 
The meeting will be held at Child Development Resources, 221 E. Ventura Road, Oxnard, just off 
Vineyard. 
I encourage you to review the attached Long Term Recovery Group Overview. 
We will be joined on Wednesday by John Chavez, FEMA VAL. 
At the meeting we will discuss the LTRG structure needed to respond to unmet needs in our 
community and provide  the opportunity for individuals and groups to indicate how they want to 
participate. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.   
Susan 
    
  
Susan Englund  
Vice President, Community Impact  
  
United Way of Ventura County 
702 County Square Drive, Ste. 100 
Ventura, CA 93003 
Ph:   (805) 485-6288, ext. 226 
Fax: (805) 485-4845 
www.vcunitedway.org 
  

 
  
 






